The 20th Anniversary of Eritrean Independence Day
The 20th Anniversary of Eritrean Independence Day will be celebrated on May 21st in Saint Louis.  The Saint Louis Holiday Organization Committee would like to invite all Eritrean and friends of Saint Louis and surrounding to this historic day as we celebrate the 20th Independence Day, and to look ahead for promising future of Eritrea in a better place in peace and prosperity for years to come.
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Date:  May 21, 2011

Place: St. Pius “V” Chatholic church

           3540 Utah

           Saint Louis, MO. 63118.

Time: start 6pm
For more information call : 314  662 -2286   Fiseha

                                            314  479 -7056    Mekonen 

Holiday Organization Committee
Saint Louis.
